
 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
Thank you to everyone who made it out for conferences and our fall Showcase of 
Learning.  It was fantastic to see all the demonstrations, displays and activities as 
evidence of student learning.  It is so important for students to have hands-on 
experiences as well as options to express what they have learned in variety of ways.  
I want to thank our guests from Wise Guyz, Greener Pastures and our Parent Council 
chair, Sara Roth, for joining that evening as well.  If you did not get to meet with 
your child’s teacher, you can reach out any time to book a meeting. 
 
Term 2 options will begin next week.  Term 1 marks will be uploaded by December 
12.  Term 1 options fees are past due and term 2 fees will be posted prior to Winter 
break. 
 
Term 1 leadership students showed some random acts of kindness this week by delivering treats to 
staff, hanging kind messages around the school and even putting notes and candy canes on staff 
windshields.  It was a lovely surprise and truly shows the LAIR spirit. 
 
Once again, our leadership students are leading a foodbank fundraiser Dec. 9-13.  Our hope is to collect 
as much as last year (and it’ll be a bonus if we beat Rainbow Creek and East Lake school!).  We will also 
have a friendly competition amongst classrooms. There are items that are especially important such as 
canned fruit and vegetables, canned meat, baby formula, canned pasta sauce, cereal and baking items 
such as sugar and flour. Please don’t send things in glass bottles or items past the expiry date. 
 
Great job to our Junior B girls Volleyball and a big thank you to Coach Cartwright and staff, Mrs. Ross 
and Mrs. Bird. Boys Junior A basketball try-outs are this week on Tuesday and Thursday 7-8:00am. 
 
Want to show some Dragon school spirit!?  There is merchandise for sale on school cash.  This includes 
hoodies, crew neck sweatshirts, long sleeve t-shirts, short sleeve t-shirts and sweatpants.  Items are 
fantastic quality.  If you didn’t get to see the sample sizes last week we will have these in the office if 
your child wants to try anything on. 
 
Have a wonderful week, 
 
Shannon Storey  
 
 

 
November 30, 2024         Living the Langdon LAIR life 
          

 

Coming up: 
Dec. 2 – Professional 
Learning Day 
Dec. 8 – last day to order 
merchandise 
Dec. 9-13 – Foodbank 
Fundraiser Week 
Dec. 18 – Grade 6-8 Band 
concert, 6:30pm 
Dec. 20 – Winter break 
 



 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

                  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 


